
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2016 11:39:23 AM
Subject: Re: Official inquiry following plutonium arrival

Ok. Please work with Swati and Holly to meet this deadline. 
 

Rob Godfrey
 
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley
 

> On Jun 7, 2016, at 9:54 AM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> 
 
> 
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Gardiner, Thomas [mailto:tgardiner@aikenstandard.com] 
 
> Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 9:12 AM
 
> To: Adams, Chaney
 
> Subject: Official inquiry following plutonium arrival
 
> 
 
> Chaney,
 
> 
 
> I sent you an informal email yesterday but wanted to follow with more official questions today. I am 
working on a deadline at 2 pm today and any information, as always, will be greatly appreciated.
 
> 
 
> 1. 1. Does Governor Haley have a general reaction to the additional plutonium being brought into 
the state despite her official objections in the letter to Secretary Moniz asking him to divert the 
shipment?
 
> 
 
> 2. Did the DOE notify the Governor's office of the incoming shipment as it arrived or before its being 
unloaded in South Carolina?
 
> 
 
> 3. Will this impact the state's approach to the MOX lawsuit?
 
> 
 
> 4. Does the Governor feel like the state has the power to negotiate with the DOE or federal 
government for its well-being?
 
> 
 
> 5. Will the state take any action to try and speed up processing and/or removal of this and other 
radioactive material from the state?
 
> 
 
> Thanks, Chaney.
 
> 
 
> Thomas Gardiner
 
> SRS Beat Reporter
 
> tgardiner@aikenstandard.com
 
> (803) 644-2381
 
> (803) 262-9142 Cell
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